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A very warm welcome to you for the new school year and our first Reflections of 2024. The first bell of 2024 rang on Monday 22 January and we 
welcomed sixty new Year 7 students and families to the Ingham High community. To our new families, I would like to extend a special welcome and 
thank you in advance for entrusting your child/children to our care. As a school community we are looking forward to another year of delivering 
exceptional educational outcomes for all of our students.  
 

Outstanding Results for our Year 12 Graduates (47 Students) 

• 97.7% of Ingham High students achieved a QCE which places our school above 
the state average 

• 3 students achieved an ATAR above 90 

• 33 students achieved a vocational Certificate II or above 

• 7 students completed a School-Based Traineeship 

• 2 students rolled School-Based Apprenticeships into full-time apprenticeships 
 

As the only state secondary school in the district, our expert teaching team accept 
the responsibility to meet the needs of our local youth to ensure that your child is 
supported to achieve their post-schooling pathway whether it be an apprenticeship, 
university, further training or direct employment. We extend our congratulations to all! 
 

School Organisation 
It is important that you are informed about how we structure support for your child at school. Student support is organised according to Junior and Senior 
Secondary and each year level has a team of staff responsible for overseeing and coordinating support for your child. If you have concerns or questions 
regarding your son or daughter, please contact the relevant Year Level Coordinator.  
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** DATE CLAIMERS ** 

• School Photos—15.02.24 

• Interhouse Swimming 
Carnival—23.02.24 

• Interschool Swimming 
Carnival—14.03.24 (Evening) 

• NAPLAN: 
13.03.24 (Writing & Reading); 
14.03.24 (Language);  

20.03.24 (Numeracy) 


